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Chair Awana, Vice Chair Hashem and Committee on International Affairs members:

The Department of Business, Economic Development, and Tourism (DBEDT) supports

the intent of 11CR 67 and HR 60, which seeks to establish a relationship between the State of

Hawaii and the Islands of Polynesia.

An active relationship between the State of Hawaii and the political entities in the Pacific

mentioned in the bill could result in increased educational and cultural exchange, and has the

potential to create trade opportunities for Hawaii-based companies and organizations and

reinforce the State of Hawaii’s role as a major force for commerce and diplomatic relations in the

Pacific. However, DBEDT respectfully reminds the committee that the State of Hawaii

establishes sister-state relationships with states, provinces, prefectures or similar political

subdivisions, and is willing to work with the East-West Center to identif~’ a prospective

candidate for sister relations from the list provided in the bill.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide these comments.


